Yes!!!! Thank you so so so much for your faithful, generous support!!! You are the best! I ask God to bless you and your congregation every time I see your donation.

Sarah's Home has now ministered to 36 girls. Please, keep praying for them.

Daniel Academy is BOOMING! I hope you got our newsletter giving you the news! if not, please let me know.

To date: we are in the process of getting electricity to the 20 acres which will then make it possible to get electricity to the 40 acres. That is going to cost us \$70,000 plus the electrician. We will need to enlarge the septic to house more people. We are making the floor plan to add 3 bedrooms to the existing small house and a small porch and garage. We also need to build a barn to house "stuff", the accredited school and a workshop to teach the boys a trade.

We already have the couple who wants to be the primary care givers and a probably respite couple. This has all happened since July 27 of this year!

YOUR congregation is making this possible. I remember, vividly, speaking to your congregation and then the smaller meeting that afternoon. What an amazing group you are, loving people who are SO needing God!

The deep cry of my heart is that God would STOP this horrific act being done to our children. Then deliver them and heal them! Please, pray with me!

Rich blessings on each of you. PLEASE, let me know what more I can do for you.

Vicki Proffit
Executive Director